
Librarian’s Meeting Notes
August 11, 2005
11:00
Room 442

Attending: Paul Kammerdiner, Yuri Konovalov, Ann Breitenwischer, Leah 
Monger, Ray Dickinson, Rick Bearden, Melinda McMartin, Joe Weber, Scott 
Atwell, David Scott, Fran Rosen, Maureen Watson

Rick
One candidate confirmed for Aug 26 interview for Digital Services 
Librarian. Working on one additional person for either the 25th or 29th.
Smart search system is in place.  This system needs data to work 
efficiently.  Rick will be showing this to people over the next week so they 
can enter data.  System also collects all failed searches, so more data can 
be added if we notice trends.

Fran

Fran received some input on some library science journal titles to cancel 
and announced some new titles in their place
Provided an update on the MLC E-Journal group.  They are looking to 
purchase titles from various publishers where all libraries participating can 
get access to a wide array of journal titles

Joe:

The Instruction Coordinator position posting was approved
CT Position posted and August 19 is the date of first review

With no further business the

Meeting adjourned at 11:46 with no objection

Respectfully submitted:

David Scott

Editorial comment:  If the proposed merger goes through, this would be one thing 
I would happily give up to someone else!


